Education Committee Report to Presbytery September 2017

FOR YOUR INFORMATION:

<u>Tapestry Retreat, November 10-12</u>: Youth from San Gabriel and Riverside Presbyteries are invited to attend. More information and online registration will be available soon. Watch for more details in the Monday Morning Update.

<u>Choir for Next Presbytery Meeting, November 4</u>: Calling all singers to participate in a joint choir to help lead our hymn sing worship at Monte Vista Groves for the November 4 Presbytery Meeting. Whole choirs or individuals welcome. Contact Jennifer Ackerman at jenniferackerman@fuller.edu or 626-396-6058.

Save-the-Date for Winterfest, January 20: This year's theme is *Growing Young – strategies to help your church grow spiritually, emotionally, missionally, and numerically by engaging 15 to 29 yr olds.* Featured speaker is Jake Mulder, co-author of *Growing Young* and Director of Strategic Initiatives at the Fuller Youth Institute. Other workshops to include:

- Youth Ministry Engagement led by Tapestry youth and leadership
- Community Engagement Toolkit led by the PICO Network
- How to Facilitate Courageous Conversation around Tough Issues led by Jennifer Ackerman
- Storytelling (for lay people and preachers) led by Lisa Lamb
- Tips for Handling Administrative/Legal/HR Issues
- Officer and Clerk Training
- En Español: Vitalización de la congregación